
WEEK ENDING
13/07/2025

BREAKFAST MORNING TEA LUNCH AFTERNOON TEA DINNER DESSERT

Monday Cereals, toast and
spreads

Complimentary Tea or Coffee
with a Chef selected snack
available in Harvest Dining

Hall

Sausage rolls with
roast potato salad

Complimentary Tea or Coffee
with a Chef selected snack
available in Harvest Dining

Hall

Curried sausges with
vegetables and rice 

A selection of cakes 

Tuesday Cereals, toast and
spreads

Complimentary Tea or Coffee
with a Chef selected snack
available in Harvest Dining

Hall

Toasted wraps and
mixed sandwiches

Complimentary Tea or Coffee
with a Chef selected snack
available in Harvest Dining

Hall

Corn Beef with
mustard white sauce,
cabbage, mash potato

and honey carrots

Fruit cobbler with
vanilla bean custard

Wednesday Bacon and eggs with
toast

Complimentary Tea or Coffee
with a Chef selected snack
available in Harvest Dining

Hall

Sausage sizzle with
grilled onion cheese

and egg potato salad 

Complimentary Tea or Coffee
with a Chef selected snack
available in Harvest Dining

Hall

Roast lemon and herb
chicken with creamy
mashed potato gravy
and steamed greens 

Sago pudding with
winter fruit 

Thursday Cereals, toast and
spreads

Complimentary Tea or Coffee
with a Chef selected snack
available in Harvest Dining

Hall

Fresh cut meat and
salad sandwiches

Complimentary Tea or Coffee
with a Chef selected snack
available in Harvest Dining

Hall

Honey mustard roast
pork with mac and

cheese broccoli bake 
Jelly and fruit 

Friday Cereals, toast and
spreads

Complimentary Tea or Coffee
with a Chef selected snack
available in Harvest Dining

Hall

Gourmet Pizzas on
house made dough
with fresh seasonal

toppings

Complimentary Tea or Coffee
with a Chef selected snack
available in Harvest Dining

Hall

Beef schnitzel with
mushroom sauce
potato gems and

apples slaw
Ice cream and topping 

Saturday Cereals, toast and
spreads

Complimentary Tea or Coffee
with a Chef selected snack
available in Harvest Dining

Hall

Chicken noodle and
sweet corn chowder

with fresh baked
dinner roll

Complimentary Tea or Coffee
with a Chef selected snack
available in Harvest Dining

Hall

Bacon mushroom
carbonara with herb

and cheese bread 

Orange and raisin
bread and butter

pudding with fresh
cream 

Sunday Cereals, toast and
spreads

Complimentary Tea or Coffee
with a Chef selected snack
available in Harvest Dining

Hall

Fresh cut meat and
salad sandwiches 

Complimentary Tea or Coffee
with a Chef selected snack
available in Harvest Dining

Hall

Oven baked crispy reef
fish and chips with

seasonal salads
Fresh cut fruit salad 

Weekly Menu


